The Essex Running Clubs Virtual Mile Team Challenge

Subject: The Essex Running Clubs Virtual Mile Team Challenge

Message from Billy Green May 12, 2020 11:34

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

| know this has already appeared on FB, and some of you may have received this if you are
on Chelmsford AC’s mailing list.

We have some great milers at the club so would be good to see if we can get the club on the
leader-board...And for those not so good (like myself), it's only a mile and only £2-50 so it
would be good to see a lot of liford AC names on the result sheet.

Please let me know if you have entered via the link below ........

Dear Fellow Runner,

Would you please be kind enough to forward this email to whoever it might concern within
your organisation.
Thank you.

Chelmsford AC are hosting a virtual mile team challenge event open to all running and
athletics clubs in Essex, we thought it would be a great way for all Essex runner who belong
to a club to run together and compete against other clubs.

Teams from across Essex have already entered and we’d love to welcome members of your
club to join the event, in whatever age categories they can. There is a small £2.50 per person
entry fee which will go towards the cost of trophies and medals with all surplus funds going to
the NHS Run for Heroes Appeal.

More detailed information on race guidelines, safety considerations and entry can be found
here..
www.chelmsford-athletics.club/the-essex

If you see fit we'd very much appreciate it if you could share this with your members.

If you have any questions please contact me on wilkinstevel7@gmail.com.
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We look forward to welcoming you to our event.

Yours faithfully
Steve Wilkin
Chelmsford AC
Events Squad

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately



